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TERMINATION OF BOIL WATER NOTICE 

 

 

Municipality:   Twin Lakes 

Area Affected: Twin Lakes Subdivision in Oakland Township 

 

THE PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE  

HAS ENDED 
 
 
The precautionary boil water notice issued on Saturday, August 24, 
2024 was ended on Wednesday, August 28, 2024. There is no need to 
continue to boil water before using it for consumption. 
 
 
 
For Additional Information: 
Pontiac Customers:  Please call the Water Maintenance Team of the Oakland County Water 
Resources Commissioner’s Office at 248-858-4310 (Monday-Friday; 7 a.m. to 3 p.m.) or  
248-624-6366 (outside of normal business hours). Please visit our website at 
www.oakgov.com/water/boilFAQs to view frequently asked boil water questions and answers. 
 
 
All Other Customers: Please call the Water Maintenance Team of the Oakland County Water 
Resources Commissioner’s Office at 248-356-6299 (Monday-Friday; 7 a.m. to 3 p.m.) or  
248-624-6366 (outside of normal business hours). Please visit our website at 
www.oakgov.com/water/boilFAQs to view frequently asked boil water questions and answers. 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION 
 

 

DC-366t 
05/8/2023 
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